
 
 
 
 
 

May 10th, 2017 
 

Dear Union Gas Customer, 
 

Please be aware that Union Gas Ltd. will be starting the relocation of the gas main along 
sections of Riverside Dr E, as part of road reconstruction driven by the City of Windsor. 
The work is anticipated to start in the Mid May timeframe. Aecon Utilities will be 
completing the construction; however Union Gas will have an Inspector on site 
throughout the duration of the project. 

 
In order to execute this replacement work, some pre-work will need to be completed, 
which includes locating utilities on your property (sewers, hydro, Bell, etc.). An Aecon 
representative will be in contact with you within the next week or so to collect this 
information. Also please be aware that Aecon Utilities has sub-contracted the sewer 
locating work to Hurricane Hydrovac. A representative from Hurricane Hydrovac will be 
in contact with you to arrange a time when they can perform the sewer locating work. 
Please note that to mark the utilities on your property, different coloured flags and 
wooden stakes will be left in your yard. Please leave these utility identifiers in place for 
the duration of the project. 

 
The service line to your property will have to be either replaced or tied-over to the 
relocated gas main, which will result in an interruption to your gas service for a short 
period of time. The Union Gas Inspector will notify you when this interruption is 
expected to occur and will coordinate the timing of this with you. When your gas 
service has been reinstated, the Union Gas Inspector, or another representative from 
Union Gas will relight all of your appliances. There will be no cost to you for any of this 
work. 

 
Should you have any questions regarding Union Gas construction related work, please 
contact me at 519.251.6810. Alternatively, Steve Drouin at Aecon Utilities can be 
contacted at 226.787.3163. 

 

Yours truly, 

Will Ceccacci 
Construction Project Manager, Windsor/Chatham District 
Tel. 519.251.6810 direct 


